
SHESHEQUIN TOWNHSIP

SHESHEQUIN TOWNSHIP 

 Special Meeting Minutes, April 7th, 2022  3:30pm

 

Chairman Kurt Lafy opened the meeting at 3:30pm by calling for the pledge of allegiance. The Township 

meeting was held at the Township Municipal Building at 1774 N. Middle Rd, Ulster PA 18850. Present at the 

meeting were Chairman Lafy, Vice Chairman Aaron Holdren supervisor John Smith, and  Secretary Lori 

Kepner was also present  There were no members of the public present.  

Additional agenda items are Dirt & Gravel Road projects:

NEW BUSINESS

 

• Employees/New Hire: The board discussed pay rates for new hires and current employees:  

Aaron Holdren made a motion to pay a new hire $20.00 an hour, if the board chooses to at the 

time of hire date.  Holdren also made a motion to change the current pay rate for Robert Hall to 

$22.00 per hour and John Smith, Road master to $24.00 per hour retroactive to the last pay 

period.  Kurt Lafy seconded the motion and John Smith abstained.  Lafy made the motion to re-

advertise the help wanted ad for a CDL driver/laborer at the new hire rate.  Holdren seconded 

and all agreed.  The Road master wage will have to be recommended to the Township auditors 

for approval at an advertised meeting held by the elected auditors according to the Second Class

Township Code, since the Road master is also an elected supervisor.  

• Spring cleanup will be June 25th, 2022 this year.  Smith made the motion to approve this date.  

Holdren seconded and all agreed.

• The Psats Convention is  April 24th-27th .  The secretary will be attending the convention this year.

• The board discussed the unclaimed property that was advertised and the secretary will look into

the proper procedure to acquire what is the Townships unclaimed property.

• There was a property on Moore Hill Road Property that had burnt in 2021 which is still 

standing and some residents and neighbors are concerned about the public safety.  The township 

has notified Code Inspections Inc, to follow up on this situation.  L

Lafy made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:05pm.  

Minutes prepared by Lori Kepner, Secretary 

 Next meeting April 19th, 2022 at 6:30pm


